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2110 Wyandot Drive

Denver, CO 80221

phone:
303 426-7006

e-mail:
Ron@ghpd.com

Ronald A. Dahl

June 23, 1999
Lyle Dahl

2640 118th Ave NW

Coon Rapids, MN 55433

Dear Lyle:
I really want to apologize for taking so terribly long to reply back to you.  I definitely got everything you sent me, and it was some fantastic information.

I recently made contact with another cousin of ours:

Pat Hanson

920 South Shore Drive

Albert Lea, MN 56007

I think she may be in her 60’s or 70’s and she is descended from Ole Dahl’s daughter Caroline, born 18 1850.  I think she is Caroline’s granddaughter.

Anyway, she said she is going to Norway, so I gave her an exact photocopy of everything you sent me including a photocopy of the photos you sent me, the map showing the farm locations, Einar’s letter, etc.

I encouraged her to try to contact Einar, and I told her we would gladly pay for more photos of either the Dal farm or the Hårstad Søre farm if she can get up that way.  

I also sent you a photocopy of the two pictures that you sent me showing the quality of the photocopy.  

Did you want the original photographs back, or were they ones I can have?  I still have your tapes also, and let me know if you need them or anything else back.  I haven’t had a chance to transcribe the tapes yet either.  

I have a lot more to send you, and I will try to send it soon.  I think it may be copies of things you already have.

If I have anything that you need back, like the photos or tapes, be sure to let me know.

I seem too busy to get much genealogy done, but I sure have a very large file cabinet of information that I will have to spend a lot of time on when I get a chance.

Your Cousin, 

Ron Dahl

